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I strongly oppose any new taxes on Oregonians, let alone a hidden sales tax. This is 

bad policy that will hurt the hard-working families of this state. New taxes for "rail 

transit" programs and a "tire pollution program" is a joke. The State has shown an 

extraordinary inept ability to run the current rail transit programs in place and should 

not be allowed to allocate new funds to hypothetical rail transit projects until they can 

show annual successes of the current rail systems in place. There is absolutely no 

reason to direct more of our tax dollars to programs that show ongoing losses and 

benefit very few people.  


